
Pine Bluff Park Pool, Inc.

Board Meeting

January 17, 2021

Present:  Sommer Hansen, Misty Shaver, Troy Thacker, Johnny Shiflett, Chris Severs, and Susan Arrit.

I. There were not enough board members present to conduct a meeting.

II. Currently we have 75 renewing family memberships, 31 new family memberships, and 2

individual members to total 108 memberships.

III. We had to get a new insurance policy due to Nationwide going out of the swim club

business.  Last year we paid $3600/year, new policy is $7,000.  We may be able to get a rate

deduction if we lower the high dive.  Agent is checking on the maximum the high dive can be

before it throws us into the more expensive policies.    Will also check with the new policy to

see if they allow events such as Parkerfest, yard sales, etc.


